
 

Construction Notice 

Overnight Work at the Intersection of 142 Street and Stony Plain Road 
 

On or around August 8, 2022, Marigold Infrastructure crews will begin temporary paving on 

Stony Plain Road at the 142 Street intersection.  

 

To accommodate this work, there will be temporary, short-term traffic interruptions 

at the Stony Plain Road and 142 Street intersection. Turn movements will be 

permitted and pedestrian access will be maintained. Flaggers will be on hand to direct 

vehicle and pedestrian traffic, please adhere to their direction.  

 

This work, and the associated traffic interruptions will occur overnight hours (7 p.m. - 

6 a.m.) and is expected to last approximately one week. 

 

To accommodate this work, the public will be impacted in the following areas: 

 

● Temporary, short term traffic interruptions at Stony Plain Road and 142 Street 

● Construction activities and traffic interruption will occur between 7 p.m. and 6 

a.m. 

● Turn movements will be maintained. 

● Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

● Flaggers will be on hand to direct vehicle and pedestrian traffic, please adhere to 

their direction. 

● There will be noise associated with this work, such as vehicle noise.  Every effort 

will be made to reduce the impact to the public.  

● This work is expected to last approximately one week. 

 

 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners is committed to following all City of Edmonton bylaws and 

regulations and has obtained an overnight roadwork permit so that work can take place 

during nighttime hours to minimize major daytime traffic disruptions. *City of Edmonton 

Bylaw C14600. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Stony Plain Road and 142 Street Intersection 

 
 

The information in this bulletin is current to August 4, 2022. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience and understanding during 

the construction of the Valley Line West LRT project.  Marigold Infrastructure Partners is excited 

to be a part of Edmonton’s economic recovery. 

Contact Us 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email:  public@marigoldinfra.ca 

Call:  780-412-2183 

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
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